
   LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

August 18, 2025

TOPIC: First Reading of Board Policy

RECOMMENDATION:

The Policy Committee has reviewed changes for the following policy:

Personnel:
• Board Policy GAEA – Discriminatory Harassment of Employees or 

Applicants for Employment

RATIONALE:

This is the first reading for this policy and is provided for Board review and adoption at a 
future meeting. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

None

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Deputy Superintendent
Anthony Abbate, Director of Human Resources

EXHIBITS:

Attached

Off/Supt/tg


